
 
DEEP’s Mission: The Danvers Educational Enrichment Partnership is committed to enriching the educational 
processes of the Danvers Public Schools through a unique partnership comprised of schools, community volunteers 
and businesses. 

 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
On behalf of the DEEP Board, I would like to wish the entire 
Danvers community a Happy New Year!  

With the new year there are new opportunities for learning in the 
Danvers Public Schools. DEEP recently announced the recipients 
of this year’s DEEP Teacher Grants. You can find the list of 
recipients on page 2. We look forward to sharing their winning 
work in future newsletters.  

DEEP would also like to wish “Good Luck” to the Holten-
Richmond Middle School students who will be participating in 
the upcoming DEEP/HRMS Spelling Bee in February, and the 
Danvers High School DECA students who are heading to Boston 
to participate in the Massachusetts DECA State Career 
Development Conference in March.   

Through the generous support of our sponsors and members, 
DEEP is able to support the teachers and students in the 
Danvers Public Schools who continuously  
strive to find new experiences for learning.  
DEEP is grateful for the collaboration and  
support from all members of the Danvers  
school community who work together to  
help make learning in the Danvers Public  
Schools the best it can be for each and  
every student.  

Wishing everyone a great 2022! 
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Thanks to Our Sponsors for 
Their Support of Our Mission: 
Gold Level 
• Equitable Advisors 

• Lincoln Investment 

• Merchants Liquor Mart 

• Noble Financial Group 

Silver Level 
• Brookline Bank 
• Ross Mortgage 
• The Little Gym at Cherry Hill 

Bronze Level 
• Cherry Farm Creamery 

• Club Z! Tutoring Services 

• Cornerstone Financial Partners 

• Danvers Community  
Access Television (DCAT) 

• Engel & Völkers By the Sea 

• Horace Mann 

• Mathnasium North Beverly 

• Montserrat College of Art 

• North Shore Dance Academy 

• Sun Tae Kwon Do Academy 

• WEPS Photo 
• Yellow Jacket Gymnastics DEEP President 



 
 

 
 

Congratulations to the Recipients  
of Our 2021 Teacher Grants! 
Brittany McGrail / DHS: DRIVE Classroom Update 
Julie Glynn, John McGillen & Matthew Regis / DHS: Sextants in Geometry 
Lisa Trask, Jacquelyn White & Pamela Foss / DHS:  
          Actively Learn Program for United States History II Classes 
World Language Teachers / DHS and HRMS:  
          World Language Classroom Libraries 
Lisa D’Orlando / HRMS: Project Lead the Way & Digital Literacy Curriculum 
Alexander Conant & Meghan Sorel / HRMS: Lego Robotics Kits 
Michael Belyea, Laurie Franchi & John Hodsdon / HRMS:  
          Plastics in Our Oceans 
Michele DeMaino, Paula Morris, Renate Uhlig & Rebecca Wait / HRMS: 
          Stand-Up Stations for Math Classrooms 
Rachel DeDominicis, Brooke Bell & Victoria Pike / HRMS:  
          Flexible Seating for Special Education Classrooms 
Sophia Schissel & Heidi Nock / HRMS: Honeybee Hive for Beekeeping Club 
Michaela Call & Linda Armstrong / Great Oak: Inclusive Classroom Library 
Victoria Roberts, Kristen Butler & Kristin Serino / Great Oak:  
          Literacy and Math Games for Kindergarten Classrooms 
Anala Guertin, Lisa Fitzgerald & Abbey Notargiacomo / Great Oak:  
          First Grade Phonics Centers for Intervention/Extension Blocks 
Suzanne Dignard, Justina Padovani & Cynthia Grady / Smith:  
          Enriching Our Libraries to Develop Critical Readers and Thinkers 
Kristen D’Entremont, Tammy Ryan & Mackenzie Dresner / Thorpe:  
          S.T.E.M. Materials for First Grade Classrooms 

13th Annual DEEP / 
HRMS Spelling Bee 

Hiortdahlite…rhinorrhagia… 
tralatitious…dreikanter… 

Get ready, spellers…Wednesday, 
February 9, is the date of this 
year’s DEEP-sponsored Holten-
Richmond Middle School Spelling 
Bee.  

Come cheer on your favorite 
speller as the Bee returns to an  
in-person format at 6:00 pm in 
the Danvers High School 
Auditorium. Spellers from Grades 
6, 7 and 8 will compete for the 
opportunity to represent Danvers 
at the regional competition in 
Lynn.  

The winner of the regional bee in 
Lynn advances to the Scripps 
National Spelling Bee in 
Washington, DC! 

Thanks to Cherry Farm Creamery 
and North Shore Dance Academy 
for sponsoring the t-shirts for this 
year’s event! 

Snow date: February 10. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Danvers Holiday 
Festival and  
Tree Lighting 
Hundreds filled Danvers Square on Saturday,  
December 4, as the community came together 
to celebrate the season! 

Thanks to the Danvers Police and Fire Departments, the Department of 
Public Works, the Electric Light Department, the Danvers Public Schools, 
Essex Tech, DJ Kevin Wood and all of the DEEP sponsors and local 
businesses who helped make the afternoon such a success! 

Special thanks to Rockland Trust for hosting Santa this year, and to the 
Shalkoski Family for donating the beautiful Colorado Blue Spruce that  
                        was the star of the show! 

 

New Date for the Return of the DEEP Wine & Food Tasting 
Mark your calendar for the return of the DEEP Wine & Food Tasting on Thursday, 
October 27, from 6:00 to 9:00 p.m. Our biggest fundraiser of the year is back at 
Danversport with great food and desserts from local restaurants, plus door prizes, 
raffles and more! 

All proceeds benefit Danvers Public School students through the Danvers 
Educational Enrichment Partnership’s Teacher Grant Program. 

Thanks to Merchants Liquor Mart for their continued sponsorship of this event. 

Visit our website at supportdeep.org for more information and to learn about 
sponsorship and volunteer opportunities. 
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Next Meeting: Wednesday,  
February 16, at 8:00 a.m. 

DEEP is looking for 
parents to join the  
board and help us 
continue our  
commitment to the 
schools. Help us  
fundraise, select grants 
and plan for the future. 
The time commitment  
is short, but the  
benefits are many.  

Plus, it’s a great way to continue your support of the schools during  
the middle and high school years when opportunities for direct 
participation in the classroom are limited. 
Please join us for our next meeting on Wednesday, February 16, at  
8:00 a.m. – Brookline Bank, 107 High Street. 

Not a DEEP member yet? Choose the membership/sponsorship level 
that’s right for you and/or your business:  

• Individual/Teacher – $10 

• Family – $20 

• Community Partnership – $100 

• Bronze Level Sponsorship – $250 

• Silver Level Sponsorship – $500 

• Gold Level Sponsorship – $1,000 

To learn more about the benefits of the different membership levels 
and become a DEEP member or sponsor, visit our website at: 
http://www.supportdeep.org/contribute/. Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2021/2022 DEEP 
Meeting Dates 

February 16, 2022 

March 16, 2022 

April 13, 2022 

May 18, 2022 

June 15, 2022 (at DHS) 
Meetings are held at Brookline 
Bank, 107 High Street, Danvers 
and begin at 8:00 a.m.  

All are welcome! 
 
 

Follow the Links 
Below to Special 
Events and Offers 
from Our Sponsors: 

Club Z! Home Tutoring 

Engel & Völkers By the Sea 

Equitable Advisors 

Horace Mann 

Mathnasium 

Montserrat College of Art 

Noble Financial Group 

Ross Mortgage 

Sun Tae Kwon Do 

The Little Gym  
at Cherry Hill 

 

DEEP Officers     
Mary Beth Verry,  Michele Keith,  Angela Tsiumis, 
President     Treasurer    Secretary 
 

Board of Directors 
Glenn Boutchie    Donna Hopkins  Jill Michaud 

Tammy Connelly  Mari Matt     Richard Stoney 
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GET IN TOUCH FOR MORE 
INFORMATION TODAY!
Brad Vocino, NMLS#351606

Mortgage Loan Officer

978-767-4289
brad@vocinomortgage.com

Ross Mortgage Company, Inc. NMLS #2084. Equal Housing Lender. Licensed in the following states: MA: Mortgage Lender License #MC2084; 
NH: Licensed by the NH Banking Department as Ross Mortgage Company, #8882-MB; ME: Supervised Lender License #2084; RI: Licensed Lender 
#20051871LL; CT: Mortgage Lender License #18804; FL: Mortgage Lender License #MLD1418

300 Rosewood Drive, Suite 240, Danvers, MA 01923

Vocinomortgage.com

Mortgage Rates are at near record lows!
It may be time to Refinance.
Contact me today and SAVE

We’ve got highly competitive interest rates 
and a variety of loan products, including:

• Conventional • FHA • VA • Jumbo
• First Time Homebuyer Products • Construction/Renovation

 “Not only did we get an 
amazing rate and save a ton on our 
mortgage, but everyone we worked 
with was so nice, flexible, and made 

everything easy to understand. The online 
portal was simple and effective to work 
with, and took away a lot of stress with 
keeping track of so many documents. 

We did the whole refi in maybe 3-4 
weeks beginning to end. They were also 

incredibly flexible to complete the closing 
at our home because of COVID-19. Can’t 

recommend Brad Vocino enough!” 
—Tara H.

 
 “This is the second time 

within less than a year that we refinanced 
our mortgage with Brad. The process 

was very quick and he able to lock us into 
a lower rate than we had anticipated. I 

would highly recommend Brad Vocino for 
any mortgage needs!” 

—Audrey B.
 

 “Brad is one of the best 
out there to work with personally and 

professionally. He treats you like you are 
his only client, explains the process from A 
to Z and makes you feel comfortable with 
one of the largest transactions in your life. 

I would recommend Brad to everyone.”
—Katrina B.

 
 “Brad and his team at Ross 

Mortgage were so incredible to work with. 
Brad’s dedication and customer service 

was evident right away when he returned 
our voicemail while he was on vacation 
with his family. He was so friendly and 
helpful throughout the entire process, 

and since we were first time home buyers 
he was such an amazing resource for us. 
Brad and his team really made the whole 
experience as stress free as possible and 
we would definitely recommend them.”

—Mike & Aly G.

See what Brad's 
clients are saying 

about him

www.vocinomortgage.com






